
Dear Resident:  

 

I am pleased to announce that we have partnered with legislative officials and our local 

healthcare systems to prioritize senior citizen vaccination scheduling. In order to be eligible 

for this priority registration you must be 65 or older and a Marlboro Township resident.  

 

We will be collecting basic information so that our seniors will be contacted directly and 

scheduled for a vaccine appointment. Do not hesitate to complete the form even if you have 

registered elsewhere as this can help expedite the process. Note that we are unable to 

confirm which vaccine will be available when your appointment is scheduled.   

 

To be placed on the list click the link below and complete the form. Upon submission, you 

will receive a confirmation email: 

https://cities.formstack.com/forms/marlboro_covid_19_info  

 

We have been advised that individuals able to travel to the Meadowlands vaccination 

mega-site are more likely to receive appointments faster. However, all registrants are being 

prioritized and scheduled for appointments as soon as possible, even if you require a local 

appointment location.  

 

If you are unable to access or fill out the form or do not have an email address, please call 

Marlboro Senior office at 732-617-0100 to provide your information via phone.   

 

We are starting to see the light at the end of the tunnel, and it is our hope that helping our 

most vulnerable community members access vaccines will get us there sooner rather later.  

 

Yours in community, 

Mayor Jon Hornik 

  

 

https://cities.formstack.com/forms/marlboro_covid_19_info

